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Japanese Legation 
Ottawa

November 21, 1938.

Dear Sir,
. At the request of the author, Mr. 

Miyamori Asataro, Professor of English language
i.

and literature at Meiji University in Tokio, I
take pleasure in forwarding to you, with the 
author's compliments, a copy of "An Anthology of 
Japanese Poems”.

Yours faithfully,

7^ Genichiro Omori, 
First Secretary.

Dr. W. H. Brittain,
Acting Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q.


